
Dear BGCM Families, 

How are there only six more weeks left to the school year?! 

It is crazy knowing we are gearing up for the summer at
Camp Foster. We are very excited for all the adventurous
activities we have planned for members this summer, and
hope you are too! If you haven’t registered for Camp yet,
please complete enrollment and payment as quickly as
possible, as the weeks are starting to fill up.

There are some housekeeping notes in this months
newsletter: NEW Clubhouse hours, and we are CLOSED
on Memorial Day. Our deepest condolences to those who
have lost a loved one while serving our country.

We hope everyone has a terrific month and we are looking
forward to having our members continue to have fun in
programming each day!

Sincerely,
BGCM Staff

Memorial  Day
All BGCM Sites will be closed!

CLUBHOUSE HOURS
The Union St. Clubhouse

will close at 7pm for all members
for the remainder of the
school year and through

the summer.

Important Club Info & Dates:

BGCM Mix
May 2024

In The

It Takes a Village Celebration
Members and their families are invited for

a fun evening with those they love and
admire. Members can bring their moms,

dads, grandparents, aunts, uncles,
siblings, and guardians. We will have a

delicious dinner of chicken and Spanish
rice, and special activities in the Gym.
Activities include BINGO and raffles. 

Sign-ups will begin April 29.
The Gym will be CLOSED on May 10!

Friday, May 10 | 4:30 - 6:00pm

State Youth of the Year Competition
Join us in cheering on Olivia, as she

represents BGCM in the state
YOY competition!

Thursday, May 2 | 5:30 - 7:30pm

Monday, May 27 | All Day

- - REMINDER - -
The last day of school year programming is Tuesday, June 11.

Summer Camp begins Monday, June 17.



Emma is passionate about
working with children and teens
who need positive role models
and mentors. She has been
working with the teens through
art projects, and is eager to see
what inspires them.
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CLUB HAPPENINGS TWEEN & TEEN SPECIAL EVENTS

Community Meeting
May 23
Members will gather in the Gym at 4pm for a time of
community and recognition.

Girls Scouts at BGCM
Wednesdays | 3:30pm
We are excited to host our very own Girl Scouts group
run by Miss Tammy from Girl Scouts of the Green and
White Mountains. Meetings will take place each week
from 3:30-4:30pm, for any member, in Performing Arts
until the end of the school year.

Flag Football
May 1
Games will be Mondays & Wednesdays, during 1st
and 2nd period. The league will be for Juniors and
Tweens and run for the whole month of May.

5v5 Basketball Tournament
May 31 | 5:30pm
Sign-up to participate in this year’s 5v5 Basketball
Tournament against community professionals. Sign-ups
are open to all Teens & Tweens. See Elvin for more
information.

Cooking Club
Thursdays
The Teen Center Cooking Club will be held on Thursdays
during the month of May. Teens & Tweens will prepare,
cook/bake, and enjoy their recipes! Please see Zac for
more info.

We introduced Isaiah last
month, but he is officially
here. Isaiah is excited to be
returning to the Club, and
helping our Members
express themselves through
Performing Arts.

5th Grade Member Party
May 31
Hey 5th Graders! Can you believe that soon you will be
graduating to the Tween Room? We can’t either. Join us
for a Junior Room farewell, complete with special treats
and games.

Isaiah Roig | Performing Arts Director Emma Bianco | Assistant Teen Director

Please join us in welcoming our new staff to the team!


